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Living In God’s Love Together, We Gather  
11th Sunday After Pentecost 

 

WE thank those who are participating in our virtual worship service 

this morning: Al and Cole Benner-Smith, Grace Schairer, Rowan 

Neilson, Michael Hatala and Ann Boohar. 

 

Conversations Continue: Sunday @ 11 

You are invited to adult education sessions after worship beginning 
Sunday, August 16.  Instead of Zoom Fellowship, we’ll take up more 

sacred conversations on Race. Each session will involve watching a video 
on the topic as a conversation starter, then we’ll share, book club style, 

our insights. Join us on a journey to understanding and justice.  
You can also join by calling in, if you don't want to use video.  

Dial 1 646 876 9923 and when prompted, enter the Meeting ID: 899 
4141 7755.4141 7755.  

 
 

 

 

Please email any content you may have for the 

September/October Newsletter to Jen Troutman in the church 

office by Wednesday, August 19. Thank you! 
 

 

Roots & Roofs Update:  

August 15th at 5:30 p.m. we conclude a 

series on race in America with a final 

session on being an ally. Special guest, 

Rev. Cean James, from the 

Pennsylvania south east conference staff 

and pastor in Philadelphia, will be with 

us on Zoom on August 15th. All are invited to join in and bring a friend 

for these insightful gatherings. They will inspire us on our journey 

toward God’s full justice for all humanity. Click here to join us! 

We will be taking a break from the Roots/Roofs worship on Saturdays 

after this Saturday session 15th. We will be on break  August 22, 29 and 

September 5th. On September 12th we will begin a new series. 

http://us02web.zoom.us/j/89941417755
mailto:office@ucceastgoshen.org?subject=Newsletter%20Items
mailto:office@ucceastgoshen.org?subject=newsletter%20items
https://us02web.zoom.us/s/84050252427
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Apple Butter Festival Update: 
This fall will be unlike other years as 

we will not be offering to the 

community our wonderful apple 

butter festival. Each year beside the 

joy of apple butter making, we have 

crafts for sale, a golf ball drop, 

children’s game, bake table and many 

old and new friendships shared. Each 

year the apple butter festival raises 

$6-10,000 for our ministries. The 

council is looking into new & creative 

fundraisers both to get the word out about our ministry and replace the 

funds we will miss from the festival this year. Please watch for more 

details and be thinking and praying of new ways to keep our ministry 

strong and thriving even in a pandemic. 

 

Telling Your Story 

We had an invitation from a 
professor at Marist College in New 
York to participate in a survey of 
folks who consider themselves 
LGBTQ+ allies. The survey looks at 
the spiritual and religious 
foundations that brought us to this 
place. Both LGBTQ+ folk and 
straight allies are invited to 

participate. When you click through to the survey, there are e-mail 
addresses for the professors if you have questions.  
 

COVID-19 UPDATE  

Your council and reopening committee have been 
reading and reflecting on our plans to keep all of 

us as safe and healthy as possible. During this 
process cleaning, spacing, different ways to 
worship are being considered and local 

governmental laws are being followed. Click here 
for the latest congregational letter that went out 

regarding reopening.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1qESaDJjmCUS6BtVve8poPxmIhqnC720ThytmM4ZAPoc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1qESaDJjmCUS6BtVve8poPxmIhqnC720ThytmM4ZAPoc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1qESaDJjmCUS6BtVve8poPxmIhqnC720ThytmM4ZAPoc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1qESaDJjmCUS6BtVve8poPxmIhqnC720ThytmM4ZAPoc/edit?usp=sharing
http://ucceastgoshen.org/mt-content/uploads/2020/08/letter-to-the-ucceg-congregation-regarding-status-for-reopening.pdf
http://ucceastgoshen.org/mt-content/uploads/2020/08/letter-to-the-ucceg-congregation-regarding-status-for-reopening.pdf
http://ucceastgoshen.org/mt-content/uploads/2020/08/letter-to-the-ucceg-congregation-regarding-status-for-reopening.pdf
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Calendar Notes: 
Saturday, August 15 – Conference meeting via zoom, 
info from PSEC website. 

 

Pandemic PenPals Needed:  Senior Citizens 

and community volunteers are invited to be 
matched as PenPals during this time of social 
isolation. Details here. Please share this 
information with anyone who might be interested. 

  

 

Café Script! Our Café Script Bible study 

meets using Zoom at 11 AM on Wednesdays. 

All are welcome! 

This week's scripture readings are:    

     Isaiah 51:1-6 

     Romans12 :1-8 

Click here to join Café Script!  

 

 

 

Food Donations: If you would like to 
donate to our pantry outreach, please drop 
non-perishable food items outside our 
church on the bench from 8 AM - 12:30 

PM Sunday morning! We will send them 
on to help those in need. Thanks for 
remembering God’s call to serve each other! 

 
Prayer Requests: Is there a specific way 
we can be praying for you? Please email it to 

prayers@ucceastgoshen.org and we will 
be sure to add it to the prayer list!

https://pandemicpenpals.weebly.com/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82566293918
mailto:prayers@ucceastgoshen.org
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